
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 20/06/2025 

Summer Show 03/07/2025 

Beach Day and Leavers Disco 

04/07/2025 

Garden Party 09/07/2025 

Community Week beginning 

14/07/2025 

Some of these events are for pupils 

and parents/carers to attend, whilst 

others are for pupils only. Please see 

Class Dojo for more details.  

The SSRB School Council are in the process of 

developing our garden, with council members 

working towards making the outdoor space a 

more inviting place for our pupils to spend 

time in throughout the seasons.  

So far, they have removed weeds and 

cleaned up any litter that they have found. 

They are now beginning to plant a variety of 

vegetables and plants                                                    

in our                                                                 

refurbished                                                            

planters. 

 

It has been a busy half term for events and trips. Here are 

some pictures to show you what we have been up to!

Criw Cymraeg have worked very hard this half 

term, having prepared a presentation on the 

importance of promoting Welsh in the 

community. They then presented their work to 

their peers and staff in our weekly assembly. 

The presentation was a great success. Da iawn 

chi!  

As we approach the final half term of the school 

year, I would like to extend my thanks to all of you 

who attended our recent Person-Centred Planning 

(PCP) meetings. Your ongoing support and 

collaboration are vital in helping us meet the 

needs of all our learners and ensure every child 

feels seen, heard and supported. Only a few 

remaining! 

This term, we have thoroughly enjoyed our 

continent topics across the SSRB. It has been great 

to see pupils so engaged. They have all been 

working hard, sharing ideas, and most importantly, 

having fun. The creativity and enthusiasm shown 

by our learners has been fantastic. 

Looking ahead, we have lots planned for our final 

few weeks of this academic year together. Singing 

practice is well underway, and there is a real sense 

of excitement in the air as we begin preparing for 

our end-of-year celebrations. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.  

 

 


